
Important Notice  

Persia International Bank PLC – Sanctions Notice 

Persia International Bank PLC has been made subject to financial sanctions by the UK 

Government and the European Union as of 29 September 2025. 

The Bank complies with all applicable legal and regulatory obligations, including those set by 

the Prudential Regulation Authority (PRA), Financial Conduct Authority (FCA), and His 

Majesty’s Treasury (HMT). 

This notice is provided to ensure transparency regarding the Bank’s current regulatory status. 

Stakeholders should refer to the UK Government’s General Licence INT/2025/7345464, issued 

by the Office of Financial Sanctions Implementation (OFSI), which outlines the permissions 

and limitations applicable to the Bank under the UK sanctions regime. 

Further information on these sanctions can be found via the following official resources: 

• UK Government’s General License: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/ofsi-general-licences  

• UK Office of Financial Sanctions Implementation (OFSI) : https://www.gov.uk/ofsi  

• EU Sanctions Map: https://www.sanctionsmap.eu 

We continue to engage with the relevant authorities and will update stakeholders as 

appropriate.  
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